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DAYLIGHT SAVINGS TIME HAS ENDED! 

Sprinklers need to be reset—One day per week! 

Odd numbered houses on Saturdays…Even 

numbered houses on Sundays 



NOTICE: 

A bear has been spotted in our 

neighborhood again! So far, the bear 

has not shown any aggressive behavior. 

We all need to take preventive actions 

to protect ourselves, our children and 

our pets. Please note the following: 

 Keep trash cans covered 

and secured. Be sure all 

trash bags are in the can 

with the lid closed. 

 Do not have any pet food 

outside of your house. 

 Do not walk after dark…keep 

the walk as close as to sunset 

as possible. 

 Pets are always supposed to be 

on a leash…be sure to be aware 

of the pets’ behavior as they will 

bark and growl at any wild 

animal 

  IF YOU ENCOUNTER A BEAR: 

 DO NOT approach it 

 Be calm and slowly move 

away 

 DO NOT run as it may 

trigger the bear’s instinct 

to chase 

 Use website information 

below to report the 

sighting      

  
https://public.myfwc.com/fwri/

blackbear/BearSighting 

 

 

Hoa ANNUAL MEETING: 

WEDNESDAY 

DECEMBER 7, 2022 

7 p.m. 

Mark Management Conference 

Room 

2755 Border Lake Dr, #101 

Apopka FL 32703 

 

Please plan to attend! Your input is 

needed!! (We need a quorum to 

complete the Annual business. If 

you cannot attend, please return 

your Proxy vote that you will 

receive in the mail!) 

 

 
 

 
 


